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Kubla Khan
From the Arthur C. Clarke Award-winning Adrian Tchaikovsky, The Doors
of Eden is an extraordinary feat of the imagination and a page-turning
adventure about parallel universes and the monsters that they hide.
They thought we were safe. They were wrong. Four years ago, two girls
went looking for monsters on Bodmin Moor. Only one came back. Lee
thought she'd lost Mal, but now she's miraculously returned. But what
happened that day on the moors? And where has she been all this time?
Mal's reappearance hasn't gone unnoticed by MI5 officers either, and
Lee isn't the only one with questions. Julian Sabreur is investigating
an attack on top physicist Kay Amal Khan. This leads Julian to clash
with agents of an unknown power - and they may or may not be human.
His only clue is grainy footage, showing a woman who supposedly died
on Bodmin Moor. Dr Khan's research was theoretical; then she found
cracks between our world and parallel Earths. Now these cracks are
widening, revealing extraordinary creatures. And as the doors crash
open, anything could come through. "Tchaikovsky weaves a masterful
tale a suspenseful joyride through the multiverse." (Booklist)

Eden Mine
The enthralling new novel from the acclaimed author of Fallen Land,
The River of Kings, and Gods of Howl Mountain Retired racehorse jockey
and Vietnam veteran Anse Caulfield rescues exotic big cats, elephants,
and other creatures for Little Eden, a wildlife sanctuary near the
abandoned ruins of a failed development on the Georgia coast. But when
Anse’s prized lion escapes, he becomes obsessed with replacing
her—even if the means of rescue aren’t exactly legal. Anse is joined
by Malaya, a former soldier who hunted rhino and elephant poachers in
Africa; Lope, whose training in falconry taught him to pilot
surveillance drones; and Tyler, a veterinarian who has found a place
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in Anse’s obsessive world. From the rhino wars of Africa to the battle
for the Baghdad Zoo, from the edges of the Okefenokee Swamp to a
remote private island off the Georgia coast, Anse and his team battle
an underworld of smugglers, gamblers, breeders, trophy hunters, and
others who exploit exotic game. Pride of Eden is Taylor Brown's
brilliant fever dream of a novel: set on the eroding edge of
civilization, rooted in dramatic events linked not only with each
character’s past, but to the prehistory of America, where great
creatures roamed the continent and continue to inhabit our collective
imagination.

River of Eden
In the Zohar, the jewel in the crown of Jewish mystical literature,
the verse "A river flows from Eden to water the garden" (Genesis 2:10)
symbolizes the river of divine plenty that unceasingly flows from the
depths of divinity into the garden of reality. Hellner-Eshed's book
investigates the flow of this river in the world of the Zoharic
heroes, Rabbi Shimon bar Yohai and his disciples, as they embark upon
their wondrous spiritual adventures. By focusing on the Zohar's
language of mystical experience and its unique features, the author is
able to provide remarkable scholarly insight into the mystical
dimensions of the Zohar, namely the human quest for an enhanced
experience of the living presence of the divine and the Zohar's great
call to awaken human consciousness.

A River Ran Out of Eden
Chana Cox was a brilliant woman who lived a remarkable and incredibly
full life until her passing in March 2019 at 76 years old.In her
honor, her children have begun to re-publish memorial editions of her
books. The first of these publications is this, her most popular book.
A River Went out of Eden tells the engrossing stories of her life and
those around her, in the beautiful but unforgiving, Idaho wilderness
area.This memorial edition of the book includes never-before-published
photographs and letters.

The Periodic Kingdom
In a brilliant synthesis of genetic, archaeological, linguistic and
climatic data, Oppenheimer challenges current thinking with his claim
that there was only one successful migration out of Africa. In 1988
Newsweek headlined the startling discovery that everyone alive on the
earth today can trace their maternal DNA back to one woman who lived
in Africa 150,000 years ago. It was thought that modern humans
populated the world through a series of migratory waves from their
African homeland. Now an even more radical view has emerged, that the
members of just one group are the ancestors of all non-Africans now
alive, and that this group crossed the mouth of the Red Sea a mere
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85,000 years ago. It means that not only is every person on the planet
descended from one African 'Eve' but every non-African is related to a
more recent Eve, from that original migratory group. This is a
revolutionary new theory about our origins that is both scholarly and
entertaining, a remarkable account of the kinship of all humans.
Further details of the findings in this book are presented at
www.bradshawfoundation.com/stephenoppenheimer/

Life of Heber C. Kimball
Barlow has woven selections from the writings of biologists and
philosophers into a unified whole which explores a range of viewpoints
on evolutionary biology.

The Four Rivers of Eden
Sanchez Travers seemed more scoundrel than scientist, but Dr. Annie
Parrish needs the help of the Harvard-educated ethnobiologist to head
up the Amazon in search of an extraordinary discovery.

Outer Dark
Outer Dark is a novel at once fabular and starkly evocative, set is an
unspecified place in Appalachia, sometime around the turn of the
century. A woman bears her brother's child, a boy; he leaves the baby
in the woods and tells her he died of natural causes. Discovering her
brother's lie, she sets forth alone to find her son. Both brother and
sister wander separately through a countryside being scourged by three
terrifying and elusive strangers, headlong toward an eerie,
apocalyptic resolution.

The Garden of Eden
On a night of torrential rain, a warrior appears near the Colombia
River, where the Chinook people thrived before the hydroelectric dams
came and changed their entire way of life. He has come to reclaim the
river, to return it to its original majesty. Soon after, government
employees are found murdered with elaborate harpoons. As the body
count grows, Francine Smohalla, a government marine biologist of
Chinook and white descent, embarks on her own investigation of the
bizarre murders. As she desperately tries to find the killer and
prevent any other murders, she finds herself spinning in the
convergence of ethnic hatreds between Indians and whites, an unlikely
relationship with a kindred spirit whose troubled life has led him to
contemplate terrorism and apocalypse, an ancient prophecy about the
return of her beloved salmon, and the giant dams on the Columbia that
loom large and as seemingly immovable as the mountains themselves. A
River Out of Eden is a gripping literary thriller straight from
today’s headlines set against the uniquely American contradictions of
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the Pacific Northwest.

The New Answers Book
A 'travel guide' to the periodic table, explaining the history,
geography and the rules of behaviour in this imagined land. The
Periodic Kingdom is a journey of imagination in which Peter Atkins
treats the periodic table of elements - the 109 chemical elements in
the world, from which everything is made - as a country, a periodic
kingdom, each region of which corresponds to an element. Arranged much
like a travel guide, the book introduces the reader to the general
features of the table, the history of the elements, and the underlying
arrangement of the table in terms of the structure and properties of
atoms. Atkins sees elements as finely balanced living personalities,
with quirks of character and certain, not always outward,
dispositions, and the kingdom is thus a land of intellectual
satisfaction and infinite delight.

The Blind Watchmaker
A wise and witty compendium of the greatest thoughts, greatest minds,
and greatest books of all time -- listed in accessible and succinct
form -- by one of the world's greatest scholars. From the "Hundred
Best Books" to the "Ten Greatest Thinkers" to the "Ten Greatest
Poets," here is a concise collection of the world's most significant
knowledge. For the better part of a century, Will Durant dwelled upon
-- and wrote about -- the most significant eras, individuals, and
achievements of human history. His selections have finally been
brought together in a single, compact volume. Durant eloquently
defends his choices of the greatest minds and ideas, but he also
stimulates readers into forming their own opinions, encouraging them
to shed their surroundings and biases and enter "The Country of the
Mind," a timeless realm where the heroes of our species dwell. From a
thinker who always chose to exalt the positive in the human species,
The Greatest Minds and Ideas of All Time stays true to Durant's
optimism. This is a book containing the absolute best of our heritage,
passed on for the benefit of future generations. Filled with Durant's
renowned wit, knowledge, and unique ability to explain events and
ideas in simple and exciting terms, this is a pocket-size liberal arts
and humanist curriculum in one volume.

The Selfish Gene
A “certainly weird . . . strangely wonderful . . . [and] often
irresistible” search to find the real Garden of Eden (The New York
Times Book Review). Where, precisely, was God’s Paradise? St.
Augustine had a theory. So did medieval monks, John Calvin and
Christopher Columbus. But when Darwin’s theory of evolution changed
our understanding of human origins, shouldn’t the desire to put a
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literal Eden on the map have faded away? Not so fast. This “gloriously
researched, pluckily written historical and anecdotal assay of
humankind’s age-old quixotic quest for the exact location of the
Biblical garden” (Elle) explores an obsession that has consumed
scientists and theologians alike for centuries. To this day, the
search continues, taken up by amateur explorers, clergymen, scholars,
engineers and educators—romantic seekers all who started with the same
simple-sounding Bible verses, only to end up at a different spot on
the globe: Sri Lanka, the Seychelles, the North Pole, Mesopotamia,
China, Iraq—and Ohio. Inspired by an Eden seeker in her own family,
“Wilensky-Lanford approaches her subjects with respect, enthusiasm and
conscientious research” (San Francisco Chronicle) as she traverses a
century-spanning history provoking surprising insights into where we
came from, what we did wrong, and where we go from here. And it all
makes for “a lively journey” (Kirkus Reviews).

Climbing Mount Improbable
Boldly go where few have gone before! Endorsed by the World Wildlife
Fund. Features 26 colour and black-and-white photographs and maps.
"The Power of the Barren Lands may be beyond words but you wonât come
any closer than those on the following pagesâ¦" âMONTE HUMMEL West of
Hudson Bay in Canadaâs north, an enormous triangle, twice the size of
Alberta or Texas, forms the largest chunk of wilderness left on the
continent. The word "tundra" may conjure up an image of a desolate,
treeless plain, but this mainland portion of the Canadian arctic is
far from featureless. The area is home to millions of geese and other
birds, and is the haunt of some of the worldâs last, great migratory
herds of large herbivores and the predators that follow them.
Discovering Eden is a collection of stories, essays and commentaries
about the authorâs life in the remote wilderness and his hopes and
dreams for its future. It is about the land and the animals that live
there, and what they have taught the author. Throughout the book the
author tries to explain, within the limitations of language, the lure
of the Barren Lands and why this place became for him a personal Eden.
The book also recounts adventuresâa personal, inner one for the
author, and the thrill of canoeing this untouched wilderness for those
who travel with him on his tours.(September 2003)

Calumet Beginnings
In Eden Mine, the award-winning author of Black River examines the
aftershocks of an act of domestic terrorism rooted in a small Montana
town on the brink of abandonment, as it tears apart a family, tests
the faith of a pastor and the loyalty of a sister, and mines the deep
rifts that come when the reach of the government clashes with
individual freedom Jo Faber is packing up the home she and her brother
Samuel inherited. For generations, the Fabers have lived near Eden
Mine, but Jo and Samuel will be the last. Their family home has been
seized by the state through eminent domain. At the moment she hears
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the news of the bombing on the radio, Jo knows nothing, but she also
knows that something isn’t right. The arrival of their friend and
unofficial guardian, Sheriff Hawkins, confirms her suspicions. Samuel
said he was going to find work. But soon it’s clear that he’s not
gone, but missing—last seen by a security camera near the district
courthouse at Elk Fork. And a nine-year-old girl, the daughter of a
pastor of a storefront church, is in critical condition. This isn’t
the first time Jo and Samuel have seen the ravages of violence visit
their family. Last time, they lost their mother and Jo lost her
ability to walk. Samuel took care of her, outfitted their barn with
special rigging so she could keep riding their mule. But he was never
the same, falling in with a separatist group, getting a tattoo he’d
flaunt, then spending years hiding. She thought he had finished with
all that. But now he’s missing, and she can’t talk to the one person
she trusts. A timely story of the anger and disaffection tearing apart
many communities in this country, S.M. Hulse's Eden Mine is also a
beautiful novel of the West, of a deep love for the land, of faith in
the face of evil, and of the terrible choices we make for the ones we
love.

A River Flows from Eden
Ray and Alexa were on a journey to Avalon in the Alpha Centauri System
when their star cruiser was taken over by an unknown force. As they
were responding to the emergency, they instantaneously found
themselves transported to the bank of a crystal clear, blue-water
river in a Paradise-like setting. Next their incredible kidnapper was
revealed. What follows is a challenging call to an unexpected destiny
and a spiritual journey of growth and adventure like none you've ever
read before.

The Ancestor's Tale
The renowned biologist and thinker Richard Dawkins presents his most
expansive work yet: a comprehensive look at evolution, ranging from
the latest developments in the field to his own provocative views.
Loosely based on the form of Chaucer's Canterbury Tales, Dawkins's
Tale takes us modern humans back through four billion years of life on
our planet. As the pilgrimage progresses, we join with other organisms
at the forty "rendezvous points" where we find a common ancestor. The
band of pilgrims swells into a vast crowd as we join first with other
primates, then with other mammals, and so on back to the first
primordial organism. Dawkins's brilliant, inventive approach allows us
to view the connections between ourselves and all other life in a
bracingly novel way. It also lets him shed bright new light on the
most compelling aspects of evolutionary history and theory: sexual
selection, speciation, convergent evolution, extinction, genetics,
plate tectonics, geographical dispersal, and more. The Ancestor's Tale
is at once a far-reaching survey of the latest, best thinking on
biology and a fascinating history of life on Earth. Here Dawkins shows
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us how remarkable we are, how astonishing our history, and how
intimate our relationship with the rest of the living world.

Studies in Armenian Art
Paradise Lust
In this changing world of what is deemed socially and politically
"correct," polygamy is perhaps the last great taboo. Over the course
of the last thousand years, monogamy - at least in name - has been the
default setting for coupledom and procreation. And yet, throughout
history, there havebeen inklings that "one-man, one-woman" may not be
the most natural state-of-being for humans. The recent Ashley Madison
"cheaters website" hacking, coupled with the high divorce rate of the
last half-century, provide more than enough evidence to convince even
a hopeless romantic that monogamy, andthe institution of marriage
which props it up, is doomed to be a bygone remnant of a more socially
conservative past.Esteemed writer and evolutionary biologist David P.
Barash tackles this uncomfortable finding: that humans are actually
biologically and anthropologically more inclined toward polygamy. With
years of research in the field to back up this argument, Barash
presents hundreds of anecdotes from bothevolutionary biology and human
history that guide the reader through the societal impacts of monogamy
and polygamy - some expected (sexual behavior) and others unexpected
(the most successful models of parenting). Despite this natural
inclination of humanity, Barash is reassuring throughout
thisfascinating read in his resolution that "biology is not destiny."

A Devil's Chaplain
Biblical answers to twenty-five of today's most relevent questions.

The Biotic Message
An ethologist shows man to be a gene machine whose world is one of
savage competition and deceit

Journal of a Novel
Though left uncompleted, “Kubla Khan” is one of the most famous
examples of Romantic era poetry. In it, Samuel Coleridge provides a
stunning and detailed example of the power of the poet’s imagination
through his whimsical description of Xanadu, the capital city of
Kublai Khan’s empire. Samuel Coleridge penned “Kubla Khan” after
waking up from an opium-induced dream in which he experienced and
imagined the realities of the great Mongol ruler’s capital city.
Coleridge began writing what he remembered of his dream immediately
upon waking from it, and intended to write two to three hundred lines.
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However, Coleridge was interrupted soon after and, his memory of the
dream dimming, was ultimately unable to complete the poem.
HarperPerennial Classics brings great works of literature to life in
digital format, upholding the highest standards in ebook production
and celebrating reading in all its forms. Look for more titles in the
HarperPerennial Classics collection to build your digital library.

Pride of Eden
Irrigation came to the arid West in a wave of optimism about the power
of water to make the desert bloom. Mark Fiege�s fascinating and
innovative study of irrigation in southern Idaho�s Snake River valley
describes a complex interplay of human and natural systems. Using vast
quantities of labor, irrigators built dams, excavated canals, laid out
farms, and brought millions of acres into cultivation. But at each
step, nature rebounded and compromised the intended agricultural
order. The result was a new and richly textured landscape made of
layer upon layer of technology and intractable natural forces�one that
engineers and farmers did not control with the precision they had
anticipated. Irrigated Eden vividly portrays how human actions
inadvertently helped to create a strange and sometimes baffling
ecology. Winner of the Idaho Library Association Book Award, 1999
Winner of the Charles A. Weyerhaeuser Award, Forest History Society,
1999-2000

River Out of Eden
The noted research psychiatrist and New York Times-bestselling author
explores how Transcendental Meditation permanently alters your daily
consciousness, resulting in greater productivity, emotional
resilience, and aptitude for success. Most of us believe that we live
in only three states of consciousness: wakefulness, sleep, and
dreaming. But there is so much more. In Super Mind, clinical
psychiatrist and bestselling author Norman E. Rosenthal, M.D., shows
how the incredibly simple daily practice of Transcendental Meditation
(TM) can permanently improve your state of mind during the routine
hours of waking life--placing you into a super-mind state of
consciousness where you consistently perform at peak aptitude. In his
most ambitious and practical book yet, Rosenthal shows how TM is more
than a tool for destressing or for general wellness. It is a gateway
to functioning physically, emotionally, and intellectually at levels
we never knew we could attain. Written in Rosenthal's trademark style
of restraint and intellectual carefulness, Super Mind explores how we
can aspire to so much more than we ever thought possible. From the
Hardcover edition.

East of Eden

Page 8/14

Download Ebook River Out Of Eden A Darwinian View Of Life Science
Masters Series
Super Mind
A provocative new interpretation of the Adam and Eve story from an
expert in Biblical literature. The Garden of Eden story, one of the
most famous narratives in Western history, is typically read as an
ancient account of original sin and humanity’s fall from divine grace.
In this highly innovative study, Ziony Zevit argues that this is not
how ancient Israelites understood the early biblical text. Drawing on
such diverse disciplines as biblical studies, geography, archaeology,
mythology, anthropology, biology, poetics, law, linguistics, and
literary theory, he clarifies the worldview of the ancient Israelite
readers during the First Temple period and elucidates what the story
likely meant in its original context. Most provocatively, he contends
that our ideas about original sin are based upon misconceptions
originating in the Second Temple period under the influence of
Hellenism. He shows how, for ancient Israelites, the story was really
about how humans achieved ethical discernment. He argues further that
Adam was not made from dust and that Eve was not made from Adam’s rib.
His study unsettles much of what has been taken for granted about the
story for more than two millennia—and has far-reaching implications
for both literary and theological interpreters. “Classical Hebrew in
the hands of Ziony Zevit is like a cello in the hands of a master
cellist. He knows all the hidden subtleties of the instrument, and he
makes you hear them in this rendition of the profoundly simple story
of Adam, Eve, the Serpent, and their Creator in the Garden of Eden.
Zevit brings a great deal of other biblical learning to bear in a
surprisingly light-hearted book.”―Jack Miles, author of God: A
Biography

What Really Happened in the Garden of Eden?
How did the replication bomb we call ”life” begin and where in the
world, or rather, in the universe, is it heading? Writing with
characteristic wit and an ability to clarify complex phenomena (the
New York Times described his style as ”the sort of science writing
that makes the reader feel like a genius”), Richard Dawkins confronts
this ancient mystery.

Out of Eden
Essays on morality, mortality, and much more from the New York
Times–bestselling author of The Selfish Gene and The God Delusion.
This early collection of essays from renowned evolutionary biologist
Richard Dawkins is an enthusiastic declaration, a testament to the
power of rigorous scientific examination to reveal the wonders of the
world. In these essays, Dawkins revisits the meme, the unit of
cultural information that he named and wrote about in his
groundbreaking work, The Selfish Gene. Here also are moving tributes
to friends and colleagues, including a eulogy for novelist Douglas
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Adams, author of The Hitchhiker’s Guide to the Galaxy; correspondence
with fellow biologist Stephen Jay Gould; commentary on the events of
9/11; and visits with the famed paleoanthropologists Richard and Meave
Leakey at their African wildlife preserve. Ending with a vivid note to
Dawkins’s ten-year-old daughter, reminding her to remain curious, ask
questions, and live the examined life, A Devil’s Chaplain is a
fascinating read by “a man of firm opinions, which he expresses with
clarity and punch” (Scientific American).

The Doors of Eden
NOW A LIFETIME TV MOVIE STARRING JOHN STAMOS From the bestselling
author of The Double Bind, Midwives, and Skeletons at the Feast comes
a novel of shattered faith, intimate secrets, and the delicate nature
of sacrifice. "There," says Alice Hayward to Reverend Stephen Drew,
just after her baptism, and just before going home to the husband who
will kill her that evening and then shoot himself. Drew, tortured by
the cryptic finality of that short utterance, feels his faith in God
slipping away and is saved from despair only by a meeting with Heather
Laurent, the author of wildly successful, inspirational books about .
. . angels. Heather survived a childhood that culminated in her own
parents' murder-suicide, so she identifies deeply with Alice’s
daughter, Katie, offering herself as a mentor to the girl and a
shoulder for Stephen – who flees the pulpit to be with Heather and see
if there is anything to be salvaged from the spiritual wreckage around
him. But then the State's Attorney begins to suspect that Alice's
husband may not have killed himself. . .and finds out that Alice had
secrets only her minister knew. Secrets of Eden is both a haunting
literary thriller and a deeply evocative testament to the inner
complexities that mark all of our lives. Once again Chris Bohjalian
has given us a riveting page-turner in which nothing is precisely what
it seems. As one character remarks, “Believe no one. Trust no one.
Assume all of our stories are suspect.”

Dragons of Eden
“A history of the human brain from the big bang, fifteen billion years
ago, to the day before yesterday . . . It's a delight.”—The New York
Times Dr. Carl Sagan takes us on a great reading adventure, offering
his vivid and startling insight into the brain of man and beast, the
origin of human intelligence, the function of our most haunting
legends—and their amazing links to recent discoveries. “How can I
persuade every intelligent person to read this important and elegant
book? . . . He talks about all kinds of things: the why of the pain of
human childbirth . . . the reason for sleeping and dreaming . . .
chimpanzees taught to communicate in deaf and dumb language . . . the
definition of death . . . cloning . . . computers . . . intelligent
life on other planets. . . . Fascinating . . . delightful.”—The Boston
Globe “In some lost Eden where dragons ruled, the foundations of our
intelligence were laid. . . . Carl Sagan takes us on a guided tour of
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that lost land. . . . Fascinating . . . entertaining . . .
masterful.”—St. Louis Post-Dispatch

Discovering Eden
This story of the creation of the Calumet Area emphasizes the
relationship between the physical geography of the area and the
settlement patterns that developed there

Outgrowing God
A masterpiece of Biblical scope, and the magnum opus of one of
America’s most enduring authors, in a commemorative hardcover edition
In his journal, Nobel Prize winner John Steinbeck called East of Eden
"the first book," and indeed it has the primordial power and
simplicity of myth. Set in the rich farmland of California's Salinas
Valley, this sprawling and often brutal novel follows the intertwined
destinies of two families—the Trasks and the Hamiltons—whose
generations helplessly reenact the fall of Adam and Eve and the
poisonous rivalry of Cain and Abel. The masterpiece of Steinbeck’s
later years, East of Eden is a work in which Steinbeck created his
most mesmerizing characters and explored his most enduring themes: the
mystery of identity, the inexplicability of love, and the murderous
consequences of love's absence. Adapted for the 1955 film directed by
Elia Kazan introducing James Dean, and read by thousands as the book
that brought Oprah’s Book Club back, East of Eden has remained vitally
present in American culture for over half a century.

Evolution Extended
A brilliant book celebrating improbability as the engine that drives
life, by the acclaimed author of The Selfish Gene and The Blind
Watchmaker. The human eye is so complex and works so precisely that
surely, one might believe, its current shape and function must be the
product of design. How could such an intricate object have come about
by chance? Tackling this subject—in writing that the New York Times
called "a masterpiece"—Richard Dawkins builds a carefully reasoned and
lovingly illustrated argument for evolutionary adaptation as the
mechanism for life on earth. The metaphor of Mount Improbable
represents the combination of perfection and improbability that is
epitomized in the seemingly "designed" complexity of living things.
Dawkins skillfully guides the reader on a breathtaking journey through
the mountain's passes and up its many peaks to demonstrate that
following the improbable path to perfection takes time. Evocative
illustrations accompany Dawkins's eloquent descriptions of
extraordinary adaptations such as the teeming populations of figs, the
intricate silken world of spiders, and the evolution of wings on the
bodies of flightless animals. And through it all runs the thread of
DNA, the molecule of life, responsible for its own destiny on an
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unending pilgrimage through time. Climbing Mount Improbable is a book
of great impact and skill, written by the most prominent Darwinian of
our age.

A Farewell to Arms
One of the world's bestselling science communicators, Dawkins gives
readers an opportunity to rethink the big questions. In 12 fiercely
funny, mind-expanding chapters, he explains how the natural world
arose without a designer--the improbability and beauty of the "bottomup programming" that engineers an embryo or a flock of starlings--and
challenges head-on some of the most basic assumptions made by the
world's religions.religions.

The Greatest Minds and Ideas of All Time
Tucked in a bend of the Trinity River a few minutes from downtown Fort
Worth, the Garden of Eden neighborhood has endured for well over a
century as a homeplace for freed African American slaves and their
descendants. Among the earliest inhabitants in the Garden, Major and
Malinda Cheney assembled over 200 acres of productive farmland on
which they raised crops and cattle, built a substantial home for their
children, and weathered a series of family crises that ranged from a
false accusation of rape and attempted lynching to the murder of their
eldest son. Major and Malinda Cheney’s great-great-grandson, Drew
Sanders, recounts engaging tales of the family’s life against the
backdrop of Fort Worth and Tarrant County history—among them stories
about the famous family Sunday dinners (recipes included). Though some
family members, including writer Bob Ray Sanders and transplant
specialist Dollie Gentry, no longer live in this special place, life
in the Garden of Eden still shapes the family’s character and binds
them to the homeplace.

A River Out of Eden
Nira Stone (1938-2013) contributed to the understanding of mediaeval
Armenian art and painting. Her interest ranged over a millennium of
artistic expression, and over such fields of creativity as manuscript
painting, frescos, and mosaics. The volume contains her published
papers and one made newly public.

Out of Eden: The Peopling of the World
Patiently and lucidly, this Los Angeles Times Book Award and Royal
Society of Literature Heinemann Prize winner identifies the aspects of
the theory of evolution that people find hard to believe and removes
the barriers to credibility one by one. "As readable and vigorous a
defense of Darwinism as has been published since 1859".--The
Economist.
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Irrigated Eden
Each working day from January 29 to November 1, 1951, John Steinbeck
warmed up to the work of writing East of Eden with a letter to the
late Pascal Covici, his friend and editor at The Viking Press. It was
his way, he said, of "getting my mental arm in shape to pitch a good
game." Steinbeck's letters were written on the left-hand pages of a
notebook in which the facing pages would be filled with the test of
East of Eden. They touched on many subjects—story arguments, trial
flights of workmanship, concern for his sons. Part autobiography, part
writer's workshop, these letters offer an illuminating perspective on
Steinbeck's creative process, and a fascinating glimpse of Steinbeck,
the private man.

Mother of Eden
Featuring a previously published author introduction, a personal
foreword by his son and a new introduction by his grandson, a
definitive edition of the lauded World War I classic collects all 39
of the Nobel Prize-winning author's alternate endings to offer new
insights into his creative process. Reprint.

Secrets of Eden
“We speak of a mother’s love, but we forget her power.” Civilization
has come to the alien, sunless planet its inhabitants call Eden. Just
a few generations ago, the planet’s five hundred inhabitants huddled
together in the light and warmth of the Forest’s lantern trees, afraid
to venture out into the cold darkness around them. Now, humanity has
spread across Eden, and two kingdoms have emerged. Both are sustained
by violence and dominated by men – and both claim to be the favored
children of Gela, the woman who came to Eden long ago on a boat that
could cross the stars, and became the mother of them all. When young
Starlight Brooking meets a handsome and powerful man from across
Worldpool, she believes he will offer an outlet for her ambition and
energy. But she has no inkling that she will become a stand-in for
Gela herself, and wear Gela’s fabled ring on her own finger—or that in
this role, powerful and powerless all at once, she will try to change
the course of Eden’s history.

A River Went Out of Eden
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